
 
CENTRAL POLLUTION CONTROL BOARD 

LAW DIVISION 
 

Scheduled for Hearing from 10th September, to 21st September 2018 
 
 

S 
No 

Case No. & Title Advocate & 
Division 

Case summary Action Due and 
Compliance by 

CPCB 
SUPREME COURT OF INDIA ( 08 Cases) 

1.  SLP (C) No. 23633-
23634 of 2010 
Vellore Dist. 
Environment 
Monitoring 
Committee vs 
District Collector & 
ors 

Adv. Vijay 
Panjwani 

07.04.2015- 
impleaded CPCB as 
Respondent and 
directed CPCB to 
conduct inspection. 
CPCB filed its 
inspection Report. As 
per compliance of the 
Hon'ble Court order 
dated 04.12.2017, 
CPCB filed its latest 
compliance Report on 
15.02.2018 with 
inspection of 
remaining 8th CETP. 
Hon'ble Supreme 
Court had given 
direction to the State 
to file report within 
six weeks before this 
court.  

Reply filed. 
Likely to be 
listed on 
13.09.2018. 

2.  Civil Appeal No. 
4697 of 2017 
(Association of 
Vishwas Nagar 
Small Scale MFG & 
Traders Regd. Vs 
Union of India & 
ors 

Adv. Aruna 
Mathur 

I/c UPC-II 

Regarding Plastic 
Industries Pollution. 

Reply filed. 
Likely to be 
listed on 
13.09.2018. 



3.  Writ Petition (PIL) 
No.110 of 2006 
People Right and 
Social Research 
Center Vs Central 
Pollution Control 
Board & ors. 

Adv. P.N. Puri 
(AOR) & Adv 

Vijay 
Panjwani 
I/c IPC-
II:Energy 

Metallurgical 

Related to pollution 
caused from quartz 
industries. 
Reply Filed. As per 
latest order dated 
11.04.2017 one 
compliance affidavit 
with inspection 
Report has been filed 
before Hon'ble 
supreme court on 
15.05.2017 and as 
per order dated 
01.05.2017 one 
compliance affidavit 
has been filed on 
21.07.2017. So there 
is no pendency on the 
part of CPCB. 

Reply filed. 
Likely to be 
listed on 14-09-
2018. 

4.  I A no. 81-82 of 
2016 in Civil 
Appeal No. 3633-
3634 of 1999 U.P. 
Pollution Control 
Board Vs Anil 
Kumar Karnwal & 
ors 

Shri Vijay 
Panjwani 
I/c IPC-IV 
:Animal 
Products 

Affidavit in 
compliance of an 
order dated 
16.03.2016 has been 
handed over to Shri 
Vijay Panjwani. 

Reply filed. 
Likely to be 
listed on 
14.09.2018. 

5.  C.A. 
No.10794/2017 
(Municipal 
Commisioner Ulhas 
Nagar, Municipal 
Corporation Vs 
Vanashakti Public 
Trust), CA 
10582/2017 
(Kulgaon Badlapur 
Municipal 
Corporation Vs 
Vanashakti Public 
Trust & Ors.), C.A. 
No 10795 of 2017 
(Kalyan Dombivali 
Musnicipal 
Corporation vs 
Vanshakti Public 
Trust & Ors. 

Adv.Saurabh 
Mishra 

I/c WQM-I 

Related with Sewage 
management in Ulhas 
River. 
As per adv view 
presently there is no 
need of reply affidavit 
on the part of CPCB. 
Matter adjourned for 
four weeks 

Reply Filed. 
Likely to be 
listed on 
14.09.2018. 



6.  Civil Appeal No 
No. 19441 of 
2017, M/S 
Himalaya River 
Runners INDIA Pvt. 
Ltd. & Ors Vs. 
Indian Council For 
Enviro-Legal action 
& Ors. 

Adv. Saurabh 
Mishra 

I/c WQM- II 

Matter is related to 
river rafting camping. 

Reply filed on 
10.01.2018. 
Likely to be 
listed on 
14.09.2018. 

7.  CIVIL APPEAL No. 
7437 of 2018 
(Conservation 
Action Trust & 
Another Vs. 
Ministry of Coal 
and others) 

Adv. Avijit Roy 
I/c IPC-
II:Energy 

Metallurgical 

This present civil 
appeal is filed against 
the judgement dated 
24.7.18 by 
NGT,Principal Bench 
New Delhi passed in 
O.A No. 670 of 2016 
titled as Conservation 
Action Trust & Anr 
Vs.Ministry of coal & 
ors. this matter is 
related to burning of 
fires in coal mines 
located across the 
various part of the 
country. 

Reply to be filed. 
Likely to be 
listed on 
14.09.2018. 

8.  W.P.(C)No.13029 of 
1985 M.C.Mehta vs 
Union of India & 
ors 
 

Shri A.N.S. 
Nadkarni 
Ld.ASG, & 

Shri 
G.S.Makker 

(AOR) 
(IPC- II & 

AQM) 

Related to Vehicular 
Pollution in Delhi 

CPCB reply has 
been filed.  
Listed on 
11.09.2018  

NATIONAL GREEN TRIBUNAL ( 57 Cases) 



9.  OA NO. 58/2017 
Mahendra Pandey 
Vs. 
Union of India 
&Ors. 

Adv. 
Rajkumar 

WM-III 
(Shri Anand 

Kumar) 

Related to E-waste 
disposal in Ramganga 
River. 
 

Jointly 
inspected by 
CPCB, UPPCB 
&MoEF report is 
filed on 
30.03.2017. 
Remedial plan 
alongwith 
indicative cost 
for remediation 
of banks of 
River Ramganga  
in Moradabad 
 filed on 
13.03.2018. 
 
Listed on 
10.09.2018 

10.  OA No. 81/2018 
Raghunath Singh  
Vs.  
UOI& Ors. 

Adv. Balendu 
Shekhar 

IPC-I 
(I/c Shri 
Gurnam 
Singh) 

Related to the Air, 
Noise and Water 
pollution caused by 
the illegal discharge 
of toxic chemical 
waste by color paint 
industries in the 
village of Chirhada, 
Haryana. 

CPCB reply filed 
on 04.04.2018 
 
Listed on 
10.09.2018 
 

11.  OA No. 351/2018 
Jharsuguda 
Banchao Samiti Vs. 
Ministry of 
Environment and 
Forest & Ors 

Adv Shlok 
Chandra 

IPC-II 
(I/c 

Shri.Nazim) 
(Adv. Shlok) 

Related to Thermal 
Power Plant. 
 

CPCB reply has 
been filed. 
 
Listed on 
10.09.2018 

12.  OA No.337/2018 
K. Hiroji Rao Vs. 
UOI & ors. 

Adv. 
Rajkumar 

I/c IPC-V-SSI 
(Shri. D.S. 

Kharat) 

Related to Stone 
Crusher Unit. 

Join inspection 
report and reply 
has been filed.  
 
Final report has 
been filed. 
Transferred to 
Chennai Bench.  
Listed on 
10.09.2018 

13.  OA No.481/2017 
Bharat Bhushan 
Malviya  
Vs.  
UOI & Ors. 

Adv. R.N. 
Singh 

Related to cutting of 
trees. 
 

CPCB reply filed 
on 07.02.2018. 
 
Listed on 
10.09.2018. 



14.  OA No. 820/2017 
Mustafa Hussain 
vs. MoEF & CC 

NA CPCB is not 
respondent. 
(only for Joint 
Inspection) 
 

Joint Inspection 
done, Report 
will be filed by 
MoEF & CC. 
Listed on 
10.09.2018 

15.  OA NO.15/2014 
Him Jagriti 
Uttranchal Welfare 
Society vs. UOI 
&Ors. 

Adv. Alpana 
Poddar 
UPC-II 

(Dr. S.K. 
Nigam) 

Related to plastic 
waste management. 
 

CPCB reply 
already   filed on 
02.04.2014 
 
Listed on 
11.09.2018  

16.  OA NO.324/2016 
Shailesh Singh  
Vs. 
State of UP &Ors. 

Adv. 
Rajkumar 

IPC-III 
(I/c Shri P.K. 

Mishra) 

Related to ground 
water extraction by 
distillery unit of 
Radico Khaitan, 
Rampur, U.P. 
 

CPCB reply has 
been filed. 
Listed on 
11.09.2018 

17.  Appeal NO. 23 of 
2016 
Dr. Vijay Verma 
Vs. Uttarakhand 
Forest Department 
Corporation &Ors. 

Adv. 
Rajkumar 

IPC-II 
(I/c Shri 
Nazim) 

Related to Mining 
activity near river 
Ganga in the State of 
Uttarakhand. 
 

CPCB reply 
already   filed on 
29.06.2016. 
 
Listed on 
11.09.2018 

18.  Appeal NO. 49 of 
2016 
Dr. Vijay Verma 
Vs. Uttarakhand 
Forest Department 
Corporation & Ors. 

Adv. 
Rajkumar 

IPC-II 
(I/c Shri 
Nazim) 

Related to mining of 
sand, boulders 
&bajris in the bed of 
National River Ganga 
at Bhogpur, Tatwala 
& Ramkindi District 
Haridwar, 
Uttrakhand. 

CPCB reply 
already   filed on 
01.12.2016. 
 
Listed on 
11.09.2018 

19.  OA No.342/2018 
Residents Welfare 
Associations of 
Sectors 22, 33, 53, 
55& 56, Noida Vs. 
Union of India & 
ors. 

Adv. Balendu  
I/c UPC-II & 

III 
(Shri. S. K. 

Nigam) 

Notice issued. 
Related to Municipal 
Solid Waste in Noida. 
 
 

CPCB reply has 
been filed. 
 
Listed on 
11.09.2018 



20.  OA No. 317/2015 
Rashid Ali Warsi  
Vs. 
UPSIDC Ltd. & 
Ors. 
 

Adv. 
Rajkumar 
IPC-SSI 

(Shri  
(Shri D.S 
Kharat) 

 

Related to discharge 
of untreated waste in 
the village canal in 
Tronica City GZB U.P. 
Direction for CETPs 
to close down. 
 

CPCB reply 
already filed on 
1.01.2016. 
 
Joint Inspection 
by UPPCB & 
CPCB carried 
out.  
 
Report is filed 
on 23.03.2017. 
Listed on 
11.09.2018. 

21.  OA No.328/2018 
Shailesh Singh vs. 
State of UP & ors. 

Adv. Shlok 
Chandra 
I/c IPC-II 

(Shri. N. K. 
Gupta) 

 

Related to Steel 
plants.  

CPCB reply has 
been filed. 
 
Listed on 
11.09.2018 

22.  OA No.307/2018 
M/s Tirupati Balaji 
Minerals vs. CPCB 
& ors. 

(Adv. 
Rajkumar) 
IPC- V-SSI 
(I/c Shri 

D.S. Kharat) 

Related to stone 
crusher unit. 

Reply filed on 
04.07.2018. 
 
Listed on 
11.09.2018 

23.  OA NO. 176/2015 
Shailesh Singh Vs. 
Hotel Holiday 
Regency, 
Moradabad & Ors. 

Adv. 
Rajkumar 

IPC-III 
(I/c Shri P.K. 

Mishra) 

Related to Extraction 
of Ground Water by 
the Hotel Holiday 
Regency. 

CPCB reply 
already filed. 
Listed on 
11.09.2018 

24.  OA NO. 484/2015 
Shailesh Singh 
Vs. 
Hotel the Oberoi 
Amarvilas &Ors. 

Adv. Alpana 
Poddar 
IPC-III 

(I/c Shri P.K. 
Mishra) 

Related to extraction 
of ground water by 
the Hotel Oberoi 
Amarvilas, Agra. 
 

CPCB reply 
already filed.  
 
Listed on 
11.09.2018 

25.  OA No. 72/2018 
Ratna Choudhary  
Vs. 
West Bengal 
Pollution Control 
Board & Ors. 

Adv. Prakash 
Singh 
UPC-I 

(I/c Shri. 
Suneel Dave) 

Related to Restaurant 
of West Bengal.  
 

Joint Inspection 
of CPCB and 
WBPCB filed on 
16.03.2018. 
Respondents 
have to file the 
objections to 
the report if 
any. 
 
Listed on 
12.09.2018 



26.  Appeal No. 
48/2018 
Haribhan & Anr. 
Vs UOI & Ors. 

Adv. 
Rajkumar 

IPC-II 
Shri Nazim 

Related to non-coal 
mining. 
 

CPCB reply has 
been filed. 
 
Listed on 
12.09.2018 

27.  OA NO.408/2018 
Jai Bharat Stone 
Crusher Vs. CPCB 
& ors. 

Adv. 
Rajkumar 
IPC-SSI 

(I/C Sh D. S 
Kharat) 

Related to stone 
crusher unit. 

CPCB reply filed. 
 
Listed on 
12.09.2018 

28.  OA No. 24/2018 
Shailesh Singh 
vs. State of UP 
&Ors. 

Adv R.N Singh 
WQM-II 

(I/c Shri R.M. 
Bhardwaj) 

Related to the 
condition of River 
Gomti which has 
become polluted due 
to poor drainage 
system and severe 
water logging in the 
capital of U.P.  

CPCB reply 
already filed on 
8.03.2018. 
 
Listed on 
12.09.2018 

29.  OA NO. 473/2017 
Niharika 
Vs. 
Union of India & 
Ors. 

Adv. Sharmila 
Upadhaya 

WM-III 
(I/c Sh. 

Anand Kumar) 
 

Related to Technology 
using in Solar Panels 
in India. 
CPCB reply already 
filed on 24.08.2017 
Interim Report 
regarding antimony 
handed over to 
Counsel for filing on 
16.04.2018 

Final report of 
CPCB has been 
filed on 
06.07.2018 
"A report of 
WHO on 
Antimony 
standard is 
given at 
Annexure-I." but 
no such 
annexure is 
attached along 
with the 
report.(same has 
been filed) 
 
Listed on 
12.09.2018 

30.  OA NO. 668/2016 
Abhinav Guleria 
Vs. 
CPCB &Ors. 

Adv. Raj 
Kumar 

UPC-II (Dr. 
S.K. Nigam) 

Related to permission 
to use of Oxo-
biodegradable plastic 
bags in India. 
 

CPCB reply 
already   filed. 
Listed on 
12.09.2018 

31.  OA No.244/2018 
(Earlier OA 
No.79/2018) Varun 
Sheokhand 
Vs. 
State of Haryana & 
Ors. 

Adv. 
Rajkumar 

UPC-I 
(I/c Sh. 

Suneel dave) 

Related to housing 
complexes. 
Joint Inspection 
Report filed on 
26.04.2018 and it 
becomes new OA 
No.244/2018. 

CPCB’s direction 
has been filed. 
 
 Listed on 
12.09.2018 



32.  Appeal No.18/2018  
IVL Dhunseri 
Petrochem 
Industries Pvt. Ltd.  
Vs.  
CPCB & Ors. 

Adv. Shlok 
Chandra 
WQM-II 

(Shri A.K. 
Vidyarthi) 

Related to Quashing 
of closure 
direction given by 
CPCB dated 
23/29.01.2018 U/S E 
(P) Act, 1986. 
 

CPCB Reply filed 
on 15.03.2018. 
CPCB Inspection 
report filed on 
21.03.2018 
 
Joint inspection 
report filed on 
19.05.2018. 
 
Appellant has to 
file objections to 
joint inspection 
report. 
 
Listed on 
12.09.2018. 

33.  OA NO. 261/2016 
Citizen Welfare 
Society 
Vs. State of Uttar 
Pradesh & Ors. 

Adv. Shlok 
Chandra 
WQM-I 

(Shri R.M. 
Bhardwaj) 

Related to STP in 
District Mathura, U.P. 
 

CPCB reply 
already   filed. 
 
Listed on 
13.09.2018 

34.  Appeal No. 
112/2018 
University of Delhi 
Vs. MoEF &CC & 
Ors. 

Adv.Balendu 
Shekhar 

(I/c UPC-I 
Sh. Suneel 

Dave) 
 

Related to Noise 
Pollution. 

CPCB reply filed. 
 
Listed on 
13.09.2018 
 

35.  OA No. 723/2017 
Prakash Nidhi 
Sharma 
Vs. 
UOI &Ors. 

Adv. R. N. 
Singh 

IPC-V(SSI) 
(Shri Dr. D.S. 

Kharat) 

Related to tyre 
paralysis oil units 
operating in different 
states of India 
without NOC from 
SPCB. 

CPCB Reply filed 
on 17.01.2018. 
 
Listed on 
13.09.2018 

36.  OA NO.483/2016 
Indian Council for 
Enviro Legal Action 
&Ors.  Vs. J & K 
State Pollution 
Control Board & 
Ors. 

Adv. 
Rajkumar 
IPC V-SSI 
(I/c Sh. 

D.S.Kharat ) 

Pollution by the 
industries in Dist. 
Sambha, J&K. 
 

CPCB reply 
already filed on 
24.10.2016 
 
Listed on 
13.09.2018. 

37.  OA No.326/2018 
Shailesh Singh vs. 
State of UP & Ors. 

Adv. 
Rajkumar 
I/c IPC-II 

(Shri. N. K. 
Gupta) 

Related to slaughter 
house. 
 

CPCB reply has 
been filed.  
 
Listed on 
13.09.2018 



38.  OA NO. 321/2015 
Satya Prakash 
Vs. 
MoEF & Ors. 

Adv. 
Rajkumar 

IPC II 
(Shri Nazim) 

 

Related to illegal 
mining and stone 
crushing activity 
carrying out in 
Reserved Forest Land 
in Jharkhand. 
 

Inspection 
Report of legal 
and illegal 
mines of 
Jharkhand in 
compliance of 
NGT Order dated 
29.01.2018 filed 
on 14.03.2018. 
CPCB reply 
already filed on 
04.11.2015. 
 
Listed on 
13.09.2018 

39.  OA NO. 433/2017  
Shibani Ghosh 
Vs. 
MoEF& CC & Ors. 

Adv R.N.                               
Singh 
AQM 

(I/c Sh. 
Prashant 
Gargava) 

Related to air 
pollution & air 
pollutants emitted by 
the ships entering 
Indian waters.     
 

CPCB reply            
filed on 
10.10.2017. 
 
Listed on 
13.09.2018 

40.  OA NO.101/2014 
Shobha Singh  
Vs. 
State of Punjab 
&Ors. 

Adv. Alpana 
Poddar 
WQM 

(Shri R.M. 
Bhardwaj) 

Related to untreated 
sewage of city 
Ludhiana discharging 
into Budha Nala, 
Ludhiana, Punjab. 

CPCB reply and 
joint inspection 
conducted by 
PPCB & CPCB 
report already 
filed on 
03.12.2014. 
 
Listed on 
14.09.2018 

41.  OA No. 345/2018 
Amber Sachdeva 
vs. Union of India 
& Ors. 

(I/c IPC-III 
(Shri. P. K. 

Mishra) 

Related to fish killing 
in Beas River due to 
trade effluent from 
Sugar Mills. 
 

CPCB reply has 
been filed.  
 
Listed on 
14.09.2018 

42.  OA NO. 
34(THC)/2014 
Digvijay Singh 
Vs. State of 
Rajasthan &Ors. 

(Adv. 
Rajkumar) 

IPC-VII 
Shri Ajay 
Agarwal 

 

Related to CETP in 
Pali District of 
Rajasthan. 
 

CPCB reply 
already filed on 
26.04.2013 in 
WP No.2844 of 
2011. 
Joint Inspection 
conducted an 
report filed by 
RSPCB. 
Listed on 
14.09.2018. 



43.  OA No.327/2018 
Shailesh Singh Vs. 
Panchsheel 
Buildtech Pvt. Ltd. 
& ors. 

Adv. Ms. 
Sharmila 
Upadhyay 
 I/c IPC-II 
(Shri. N. K. 

Gupta) 

Related to 
Constructions. 
 

CPCB reply 
ready to be file. 
 
Listed on 
14.09.2018. 

44.  OA NO. 117/2014 
Shantanu Sharma 
Vs. 
U.O.I. &Ors. 

Adv. Alok 
Kumar 
IPC-II 

(Shri Nazim) 

Related to proper 
utilization of Fly Ash 
generated by the Coal 
and Lignite based 
Thermal Power Plants 
with respect to the 
Fly Ash brick 
industry notifications 
issued by the MoEF& 
CC. 
 

CPCB reply 
already filed on 
16.09.2017. 
 
Listed on 
14.09.2018 

45.  OA NO.102/2014 
Sandplast Ltd. & 
ors. vs. MoEF & 
ors. 

Adv. Alok 
Kumar 
IPC-II 

(Shri Nazim) 

Related to proper 
utilization of Fly Ash 
generated by the Coal 
and Lignite based 
Thermal Power Plants 
with respect to the 
Fly Ash brick 
industry notifications 
issued by the MoEF& 
CC. 
 

CPCB reply 
already filed on 
16.09.2017. 
 
Listed on 
14.09.2018 

46.  OA NO.613/2016 
Ram Niwas Goel vs 
Commissioner, 
East Delhi 
Municipal 
Corporation. 
 

Adv. 
RajKumar 

UPC-II 
Dr. S.K. 
Nigam 

Related to noise 
pollution & MSW 
Copy received on 
02.07.2018 

CPCB reply 
already filed  
Listed on 
14.09.2018 

47.  OA No.361/2017 
Court on its own 
motion vs. Ministry 
of Environment & 
Forests & Climate 
Change & ors. 

Adv. 
Rajkumar 

I/c WQM-II 
(Shri. A. K. 
Vidhyarti) 

 

Copy of OA not 
received. 
CPCB has been 
impleaded as the 
party by the direction 
of the court. 
 

Inspection 
report is ready 
to be file.  
  
Listed on 
17.09.2018 

48.  OA No.111/2018 
Kachchh Camel 
Breeders 
Association  
Vs.  
UOI & Ors. 
 

UPC-I 
(I/c Shri 

Suneel Dave) 

Copy of OA not 
received. 
CPCB is not the 
party. 
 

Joint Inspection 
of CPCB & 
GSPCB filed on 
27.04.2018 
Listed on 
17.08.2018 



49.  Original 
Application No. 
409/2018 
Central Pollution 
Control Board Vs. 
Delhi Development 
Authority & Ors. 
 

Adv. Alpana 
Poddar 
UPC-I 

( I/c Shri 
Suneel Dave 

Related to C & D 
Waste 
Notice issued to the 
respondents. 
 

CPCB’s rejoinder 
is under 
process. 
 
Listed on 
17.09.2018 

50.  OA No. 212/2018 
Ajay Kumar Dubey 
Vs. State of 
Jarkhand& Ors.  

Adv. Satish 
Kumar) 
IPC-II 

(I/c Sh.Nazim) 
 

Notice issued to the 
respondents. 

CPCB reply has 
been filed. 
Listed on 
18.09.2018. 

51.  OA No. 383/2016 
Vishal Singh &Anr. 
Vs. 
Union of India & 
Ors. 

Adv. 
Rajkumar 

UPC-I 
(I/C Shri 

Suneel Dave) 

Related to Coal and 
Iron Ore siding along 
the Railway Station in 
Bilaspur 
Chhattisgarh.  
 

CPCB reply 
already filed on 
20.10.2016. 
CPCB to obtain 
the present 
status with 
regard to railway 
siding at 
Bilaspur. Report 
filed. 
Listed on 
18.09.2018 

52.  OA No.47/2018 
Shailesh Singh  
vs. Environment 
Pollution 
(Prevention & 
Control) Authority 
(E.P.C.A) & ors. 

Adv. Sharmila 
Upadhyay 
For CPCB 
IPC-SSI 

(I/c Shri D.S. 
Kharat) 

For EPCA  
IPC-IV 

(Shri N.K. 
Gupta) 

 

Related to the worst 
air quality index 
because of heavy 
emission from the 
industries and 
unorganized sectors 
like Brick Kilns 
located in Delhi NCR. 
 

Reply on behalf 
of EPCA already 
filed on 
14.03.2018. 
 
CPCB reply filed 
on 04.04.2018 
 
Listed on 
18.08.2018 

53.  Execution 
Application No. 
06/2018 in OA No. 
318/2016 
Shailesh Singh v.  
State of UP &Ors. 

Adv. Sharmila 
Upadhyay 

IPC-IV 
(I/c 

Shri N.K. 
Gupta) 

This application is for 
the execution of the 
compliance of the 
Order dated 
26.05.2017 in OA 
No.318/2016. 

Report has 
already been 
filed by UPPCB. 
 
Listed on 
18.09.2018 

54.  OA NO.140/2014 
Nanga Ram Dangi 
vs.  
Secretary Dept. of 
Forest &Ors. 

Adv Alok 
Kumar 
IPC II 

(I/c Shri 
Nazimuddin) 

Related to illegal & 
unauthorized mining. 
 

CPCB reply 
already filed on 
09.10.2014 
 
Listed on 
19.09.2018 



55.  OA NO.126/2017 
Vikrant Tongad Vs. 
UOI &ors. 

Adv. 
Rajkumar 

WQM 
(Shri R.M. 
Bhardwaj) 

Related to cleaning 
up of canal in 
Dallupura in East 
Delhi. 
 

CPCB reply 
already filed on 
27.07.2017. 
 
Listed on 
19.09.2018 

56.  OA No.332/2017 
(M.A. No. 
599/2017) 
Tejinder Kumar 
jolly &Anr. 
Vs. 
State of 
Uttarakhand 

Only for  Joint 
Inspection 

PCI SSI 
(Shri Dr. D.S. 

Kharat)) 
 

Related to Stone 
crusher industries in 
Bageshwar, 
Uttarakhand. 
CPCB is not the 
respondent. 
 

Joint Inspection 
Report of CPCB 
& UEPPCB filed 
on 02.04.2018 
This matter has 
been clubbed 
with OA No. 
33/2018 Saket 
Agarwal Vs. 
State of 
Uttarakhand & 
Ors. 
 
Listed on 
19.09.2018 

57.  OA No. 
64/2018 
Dhiraj Singh Vs.  
State of U.P & Ors. 

Adv. Prakash 
Singh 
IPC-IV 

(I/c N.K. 
Gupta) 

Related to meat 
processing unit M/S 
Sahiba Frozen foods 
Pvt. Ltd. Located at 
Bhulandsher. 
 

CPCB reply filed 
on 19.03.2018. 
 
Listed on 
19.09.2018 

58.  OA NO. 329/2015 
Gram Panchayat 
ARABA 
Vs. 
State of Rajasthan 
 & Ors. 

Adv. 
Rajkumar 

IPC-III 
(I/c Shri P.K. 

Mishra) 

Related to Textile 
industry Rajasthan. 
Adjourned for the 
next date of hearing. 
 

CPCB impleaded 
as a 
Respondent. 
Joint Inspection 
Report filed by 
RSPCB. 
 
Listed on 
19.09.2018 

59.  Execution 
Application No. 
28/2018 
IN OA No. 
261/2017 
Shikhar Stone 
Crusher 
vs. 
Central Pollution 
Control Board & 
Ors. 

Fresh Matter 
Listed for 

admission. 
IPC-V(SSI) 
(Shri D.S. 
Kharat) 

Execution copy not 
receives.   
Related to Stone 
Crusher, Saharanpur, 
U. P. 
 
 

Listed on 
19.09.2018 



60.  OA No. 425/2018 
Sanjay Kumar Vs. 
State of UP & Ors. 

Fresh matter 
B. Vinod Babu 

(WM-I) 

Related to Bio-
medical Waste.  

CPCB reply 
under process.  
Listed on 
19.09.2018 

61.  OA No. 710/2017 
Shailesh Singh Vs.  
Sheela Hospital & 
Trauma Centre, 
Shahjahanpur& 
Ors. 

Adv. Prakash 
Singh 

B. Vinod Babu 
(WM-I) 

Related to Bio 
Medical Waste drawn 
out from hospitals. 
 

CPCB reply 
already   filed on 
22.01.2018. 
 
Listed on 
20.09.2018 
 

62.  OA No. 711/2017 
Shailesh Singh  
Vs.  
Kailash Hospital 
and Heart Institute 
& Ors. 

Adv. Prakash 
Singh 

B. Vinod Babu 
(WM-I) 

Related to Bio 
Medical Waste drawn 
out from hospitals. 
 

CPCB reply 
already   filed on 
22.01.2018. 
 
Listed on 
20.09.2018 

63.  OA No. 712/2017 
Shailesh Singh Vs.  
Shri Ganga Charan 
Hospital Pvt. Ltd, 
Bareilly & Ors. 

Adv. Prakash 
Singh 

B. Vinod Babu 
(WM-I) 

Related to Bio 
Medical Waste drawn 
out from hospitals. 
 

CPCB reply 
already   filed on 
22.01.2018. 
 
Listed on 
20.09.2018 

64.  OA No. 713/2017 
Shailesh Singh Vs.  
Katiyar Nursing 
Home, Hardoi & 
Ors. 

Adv. Prakash 
Singh 

B. Vinod Babu 
(WM-I) 

Related to Bio 
Medical Waste drawn 
out from hospitals. 
 

CPCB reply 
already   filed on 
22.01.2018. 
 
Listed on 
20.09.2018 

65.  OA. NO. 04/2013 
Sonya Ghosh 
Vs. 
State of Haryana 
&Ors. 

Adv Rajkumar 
IPC-SSI 

(Shri Dr. D.S. 
Kharat) 

Related to mining 
activities in all the 
reserved forests, and 
protected forests. 
 

CPCB reply 
already filed. 
 
Listed on 
20.09.2018 

NGT WESTERN BENCH, PUNE(11 CASES) 

66.  OA NO. 2/2017 
Tarun Patel Vs 
MoEF & CC & Ors.  

Adv. Rahul 
Andhale 
IPC-VII 

(I/c Shri. Ajay 
Aggarwal) 

 

Related to 
reassessment of 
MoEF & CC 
Notification dated 
01st January, 2016 
for removing scientific 
flaws and anomalies 
in achieving the 
objects of 
Environment Act 
1986 and Water Act, 
1974. 

Reply Filed.         
Listed on 
10.09.2018 



67.  OA No. 99/2017, 
Tarun Patel Vs 
MoEF& CC & Ors 

Adv. Rahul 
Andhale 
IPC-VII 

(I/c Shri. Ajay 
Aggarwal) 

 

Related to coastal Sea 
shore area and 
connecting estuaries' 
from Tadgam beach 
to Tithal beach of 
Bulsar district along 
with the Jampore and 
Devka beach of 
Daman. 

Reply Filed.         
Listed on 
10.09.2018 

68.  Application No. 64 
of 2016 Akhil 
Bhartiya Mangela 
Samaj & Ors. Vs 
Maharashtra 
Pollution Control 
Board & Ors. 

Adv. Rahul 
Andhale 
IPC-V 

(I/c Shri. 
D.S.Kharat) 

 

Related to CETP 
Tarapur. 

Reply Filed.         
Listed on 
10.09.2018 

69.  Application No. 57 
of 2016 Kirti Ratti 
Lal Desai & Ors.Vs 
Collector Walsad & 
Ors. 

Adv. Rahul 
Andhale 
IPC-VII 

(I/c Shri. Ajay 
Aggarwal) 

 

Related to pollution in 
River Daman Ganga. 

Reply Filed.         
Listed on 
10.09.2018 

70.  O.A.No. 20/2017 
Babubhai 
Ramubhai Saini 
Vs. GPCB & Ors. 
O.A. 42/2017 
Babubhai 
Ramubhai Saini 
Vs. GPCB & Ors. 

Adv. Rahul 
Andhale 
IPC-V 

(I/c Shri. 
D.S.Kharat) 

 

Related to pollution 
by Gasifiers at 
Ceramic industries in 
Morbi-Wankaner 
Area, Gujarat. 
 
 
 

Report Filed. 
Listed on 
11.09.2018 

71.  Application No 
197/2017 In Re 
Vanashakti&Anrs 
vs Municipal 
Corporation of 
Mumbai &Ors 

Adv 
Aniruddha 
Kulkarni 
UPC-II 

(I/c Shri. 
S.K.Nigam) 

Related to stop 
sewage from entering 
the sea along with 
solid waste. 

Reply sent to 
R.D.Vadodara 
Listed on 
17.09.2018 

72.  O.A No.16 of 
2018(WZ) 
Mohammed Yusuf 
& Anr Vs Malegaon 
Municipal 
Corporation & 
Anr(CPCB is 
Respondent No. 4) 

Adv. Anirudha 
Kulkarni 
UPC-II 

(I/c Shri. 
S.K.Nigam) 

Related to burning of 
plastic and other 
waste as fuel in the 
industry Malegaon, 
Nashik. 

Reply       Filed 
Listed on 
17.09.2018 



73.  Appeal No 82 of 
2017(WZ) 
(M/s.Manisha 
Construction Co. 
vs MPCB & ors. 
CPCB is 
respondent no. 2. 

Adv. Anirudha 
Kulkarni 

IPC-V 
(I/c Shri. 

D.S.Kharat) 

Related to Stone 
Crushing activities, 
which are located out 
skirts of Pune city.  

Reply       Filed 
Listed on 
19.09.2018 

74.  Original 
Application No. 
70/2017 (WZ) 
Karim Shaikh V/s 
SahakarMahars 
hiShivajiraoNara 
yanraoNagawad 
eSahakariSakha 
rKarkhana Ltd. 
&Ors. 

Adv. Anirudha 
Kulkarni 
IPC-III 

(I/c Shri. 
P.K.Mishra) 

 

Pollution caused by 
Shrigonda SSK 
(distillery unit).  

Reply       Filed 
Listed on 
19.09.2018 

75.  OA 
No.41/2018(WZ) 
Gangat 
Mahamadosoyab 
Ibrahim & Ors Vs 
UOI & Ors. 

Adv. 
Aniruddha 
Kulkarni 

WM-II 
(I/c Shri. 
Bharat 
Kumar) 

 

Related to illegal 
construction for 
setting up of TSDF 
and CHWI facility in 
the Taluka 
Ankhleshwar, Disrict 
Bharuch,Gujarat. 

Reply      Filed. 
Listed on 
20.09.2018 

76.  Review Application 
No.21/2018 
Collector Daman 
Vs Tarun Patel 

Adv.Anand 
Kulkarni 
IPC-VII 

(I/c Shri. Ajay 
Aggarwal) 

 

Related to review of 
impugned judgement 
and final order dated 
27.10.2017 in O.A  
No.109/2014 

Reply under 
process.  
Listed on 
20.09.2018 

NGT CENTRAL BENCH, BHOPAL (04 CASES) 

77.  O.A. No. 02 of 2018 
(CZ) Milind 
Wankhede Vs. 
Union of India & 
Others 

Adv. 
Yadvendra 

Yadav 
IPC-VII 

(I/c Shri. Ajay 
Aggarwal) 

Related to pollution 
illegal cutting of trees 
behind Platform No. 1 
of Habibganj Railway 
Station. 

Reply Filed.         
Listed on 
13.09.2018 

78.  OA No. 18/2017 
CH Institute of 
Management and 
Commerce & Anr. 
Vs State of M.P. & 
Ors. 

Adv. 
Yadvendra 

Yadav 
IPC-V 

(I/C Shri. 
D.S.Kharat) 

 

Related to pollution 
due to poultry farm at 
and around the 
campus of 
complainant C.H. 
Institute of 
Management located 
near Indore.  

Reply Filed.         
Listed on 
14.09.2018 



79.  O.A. No. 05 of 2018 
Irfan Khan Vs. 
State of MP & 
Others 

Adv. 
Yadvendra 

Yadav 
WQM-I 

(I/c Shri. A. 
Sudhakar) 

Related to 
construction of illegal 
Rapta over River 
Pench at 
Chhindwara. 
 

Reply Filed.         
Listed on 
14.09.2018 

80.  Application No. 34 
of 2015 Nityanand 
Mishra Vs State of 
M.P.& Ors 

Adv Sandeep 
Singh 
WQM-I 

(I/c Shri. 
A.Sudhakar) 

River Paysuni & 
Saryu. 

Listed on 
18.09.2018 

NGT EASTERN BENCH, KOLKATA(08 CASES) 

81.  O.A. No. 474/2018 
(Earlier/ Originally 
O.A. No. 
30/2014/EZ) 
Joydeep Mukherjee 
Vs Chief Secretary 
of WB &Ors. 

AdvSurender 
Kumar 
WQM-I 

(I/c Shri 
A.Sudhakar) 

Related to Tarapith 
Temple & Hotels 
regarding STP 
installation. 

Reply      Filed. 
Listed on 
10.09.2018 

82.  OA 10/2016/EZ 
Joydeep Mukherjee 
Vs UOI &Ors 

Adv Surender 
Kumar 
WQM-I 

(I/c Shri 
A.Sudhakar) 

Related to pollution in 
the River Mahananda. 

Reply      Filed. 
Listed on 
11.09.2018 

83.  O.A No. 
23/2017/EZ Syed 
Arshad Naskar Vs 
Union of India 
&Ors.  

Adv. Surendra 
Kumar 
IPC-VII 

(I/c Shri Ajay 
Aggarwal) 

Related to illegal 
stone crusher units in 
Jharkhand Area. 

Reply      Filed. 
Listed on 
12.09.2018 

84.  O.A. No. 
172/2017/EZ 
Satya Narayan 
Samanta&Anr. Vs 
State of Odisha 
&Ors. 

Adv. 
Ashok Prasad 

IPC-II 
(I/c Shri 

Nazimuddin) 

Related to Fly Ash 
dumping in the 
government forest 
land by M/s GMR 
Kamalanga Energy 
Ltd., Dhenkanal. 

Reply      Filed. 
Listed on 
13.09.2018 

85.  OA 55 of 2017, Sh. 
Tako Olo Vs Union 
of India &Ors. 

Shri Surendra 
Kumar 
UPC-II 

(I/c Shri 
S.K.Nigam) 

Related to Highway 
Construction Work in 
the State of 
Arunachal Pradesh. 

Reply      Filed. 
Listed on 
13.09.2018 

86.  O.A. No. 
172/2017/EZ 
(Satya Narayan 
Samanta & Anr. Vs 
State of Odisha & 
Ors.) 

Sri. Ashok 
Prasad 
IPC-II 

(I/c Shri. 
Nazimuddin) 

 Related to Fly Ash 
dumping in the 
government forest 
land by M/s GMR 
Kamalanga Energy 
Ltd., Dhenkanal. 

Reply      Filed. 
Listed on 
13.09.2018 



87.  O.A. No. 
175/2017/EZ 
Saiket Sen Vs 
Union Of India & 
Ors 

Adv. Surendra 
Kumar 
IPC-VII 

(I/c Shri Ajay 
Aggarwal) 

Matter is related to 
pollution caused by 
banquet hall . 

Reply      Filed. 
Listed on 
18.09.2018 

88.  OA no. 170 of 2016 
Saiful Islam Vs 
State of West 
Bengal 

Adv Surender 
Kumar 
WQM-I 

(I/c Shri 
A.Sudhakar) 

The matter is related 
to pollution due to 
emission of SF6 from 
the power grid. 
 
 
 

Reply      Filed. 
Listed on 
19.09.2018 

NGT SOUTHERN BENCH, CHENNAI( 08 CASES) 

89.  Appln. 191 of 2015 
Sh. S.P. 
Muthuraman Vs 
UOI, New Delhi & 7 
Ors 

Adv D. 
Ekambaram 

WQM-1 
(I/c Shri. 

A.Sudhakar) 

Regarding pollution of 
Tambraparani River 
in Tamilnadu due to 
discharge of sewage 
waste and illegal 
dumping of municipal 
solid waste. 

Reply      Filed. 
Listed on 
10.09.2018 

90.  O.A. No 123 of 
2017 Dr.Krithika 
Gokulnath Vs 
Registrar & Ors. 

Adv. 
P.Jaylaxmi 

WM-I 
(I/c Shri. 

Vinod Babu). 

Regarding Biomedical 
waste issue. 

Reply      Filed. 
Listed on 
11.09.2018 

91.  Application No. 277 
of 2017. In the 
matter of Meenava 
Thanthai K. R. 
Selvaraj Kumar Vs 
Union of India & 
11 Ors. 

Adv. P. 
Jayalakshmi 

IPC-VII 
(I/c Shri. Ajay 

Aggarwal) 

Regarding violation of 
EC conditions by M/s 
CPCL. 

Reply      Filed. 
Listed on 
11.09.2018 

92.  Appln. No. 187 of 
2013 M/s Chetana 
Society Vs M/s 
Indian 
Immunologicals 
Ltd & Ors. 

Adv D. 
Ekambaram 

IPC-I 
(I/c Shri. 
Gurnam 
Singh) 

Related to the 
industry operating 
without valid 
consents. 

Case transferred 
to Principal 
Bench 
Listed on 
12.09.2018 

93.  Application No.256 
of 2017 (SZ) 
Central Pollution 
Control Board Vs 
M/s. Shree 
Halasiddanath SSK 
Ltd and 19 ors 

Adv D. 
Ekambaram 

IPC-I 
(I/c Shri. 
Gurnam 
Singh) 

CPCB has filed the 
case against eight 
industries on 
violation of closure 
directions issued 
under E(P) Act, 1986 

CPCB is 
applicant.    
Listed on 
14.09.2018 



94.  Appln No. 234 of 
2017 Meena 
thanthai K R 
Selvaraj Kumar 
Meenavar Nala 
Sangam Vs The 
Director, 
MoEF&CC, New 
Delhi & 11 Ors  

Adv. D. 
Ekambaram 

IPC-IV 
(I/c Shri.N.K. 

Gupta) 

Regarding Sea food 
industry is operating 
without any consent. 

Reply      Filed. 
Listed on 
17.09.2018 

95.  Appln 409 of 2016 
in NGT circuit 
bench, Kochi. 
Renumbered as 
262 of 2017 in NGT 
Chennai In the 
matter of 
K.K.Mohammed 
Iqbal Vs KSPC 
&ors.  

Adv D. 
Ekambaram 

WQM-1 
(I/c Shri. 

A.Sudhakar) 

Regarding river 
pollution caused due 
to the effluent 
discharge from Shree 
Shakthi Paper Mills. 

Reply      Filed. 
Listed on 
18.09.2018 

96.  Appln. No. 299 of 
2014 S.P. 
Surendranath 
Karthik & Ors. Vs 
General Manager, 
Southern Railways 
Headquarters, 
Chennai & 11 Ors.  

Adv D. 
Ekambaram 

WQM-1 
(I/c Shri. 

A.Sudhakar) 

Regarding Pollution 
caused by southern 
railways. CPCB has 
already filed reply and 
waiting for further 
orders. 

Reply Filed.                
File transferred to 
Delhi. 
Listed on 
20.09.2018 

BOMBAY HIGH COURT(02 CASES) 

97.  WP No.8836 of 
2018 Shri 
Hanuman 
Koliwada Vs Uran 
Municipal Council 
& ors. 

Adv.Jitendra 
H Patil 
UPC-II 

(I/c Shri. 
S.K.Nigam) 

Related to illegal 
dumping of solid 
waste in the 
mangrove and 
traditional fishing 
area of Bori, Pakhadi 
Village 
 

Reply sent to 
R.D Vadodara 
for filing. 
Listed on 
11.09.2018 

98.  WP No.5381 of 
2017 JSW Steel Vs 
Ministry of 
Environment, 
forests and Climate 
Change & Ors. 

Adv.C.M. 
Lokeshappa 

IPC-II 
(I/c Shri. 

Nazimuddin) 

Related to M/s JSW 
Steel Ltd., iron and 
steel plant, Raigarh. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Reply      Filed. 
Listed on 
14.09.2018 
 



PUNJAB & HARYANA HIGH COURT( 01 CASE) 

99.  CWP 
No.15582/2018 
Charanpal Singh 
Bagri Vs UOI 

Adv.Seema 
WQM-I 

(I/c Shri. 
A.Sudhakar) 

Related to polluting 
underground water 
due to cultivation of 
paddy fields. 
 
 

Reply      Filed. 
Listed on 
12.09.2018 
 

JAMMU & KASHMIR HIGH COURT( 01 CASE) 

100   W.PIL. No. 
42/2014. Rajinder 
Singh Vs State & 
ors.  

Adv Dheeraj 
Sharma 

AQM 
(I/c Shri 
Prashant 
Gargava) 

Related to Ambient 
Air Quality 
Monitoring Stations 
in Jammu & 
Kashmir. 

Reply      Filed. 
Listed on 
13.09.2018 
 

CENTRAL ADMINISTRATIVE TRIBUNAL,PB,DELHI(02 CASES) 

101   OA No 100/165 
Mathura dutt joshi 
Vs UOI 

Adv Arun 
Nischal 
AO (P) 

I/c Shri 
R.D.Pandey 

Related to Service 
Matter 
 

Reply      Filed. 
Listed on 
14.09.2018 
 

102   O.A.No.3007 of 
2015 Suman Bala 
Vs MoEF & CC ors 

Shri Raj 
Kumar  
AO (R) 
I/c shri 
Jugesh 
Kumar 

Related to Service 
Matter. 

Reply      Filed. 
Listed on 
17.09.2018 
 

DELHI HIGH COURT (02 CASES) 

103   WP (c) 9358/2018 
Justice for Rights 
foundation VS. UOI 
& Ors.  

Adv. Shilpi 
Satyam  
(UPC- I) 

Shri. Suneel 
Dave 

Related to Noise 
Pollution.  

Listed on 
11.09.2018 

104   WP 158/2018 
Dr. B. 

Madhusudan vs. 
DPCC &Ors. 

Adv. 
Satyendra 

Kumar 
AO(P) 

Shri R.D. 
Pandey 

 

Related to 
recruitment rules for 
the post of Senior 
Environmental 
Engineer. 
CPCB reply affidavit 
ready to be filed. 
Handed over to CPCB 
Counsel for filing. 

Listed on 
17.09.2018 

 
 

 
 
 
 



 
 

 
 

 
 

Law Division  
10th September, to 21st September 2018 

 
 

S 
No. 

Name of Court No. of 
Cases 

Action to be taken 
/Important Case 

Remarks 

1. SUPREME COURT 
OF INDIA 

08 No action required. No action required. 

2. NGT-PRINCIPAL 
BENCH, NEW 

DELHI 

57 Action required  at 
S.No. 49 & 60 by 
Division WM-I & 
UPC-I for reply 

affidavit & rejoinder 
respectively. 

Action Required. 

3. NGT Western 
Bench, Pune 

11 Action required at 
S.No. 76 in Div  
IPC-VII for reply 

affidavit. 

Action Required. 

4. NGT Central 
Bench, Bhopal 

04 No action required Reply Filed 

5. NGT Eastern 
Bench, Kolkata 

08 No action required Reply Filed 

6. NGT Southern 
Bench, Chennai 

08 No action required Reply Filed 

7. Delhi High court 02 No action required. No action required. 

8. Punjab & Haryana 
High Court 

01 No action required Reply Filed 

9. Bombay High 
Court 

02 No action required Reply Filed 

10 Jammu & 
Kashmir High 

Court 

01 No action required Reply Filed 

11. CAT,PB,Delhi 02 No action required Reply Filed 

 
 



 
 
 

Scheduled for Hearing in Date Wise 
 

S 
No. 

Date  No. of 
cases  

Courts/Tribunal 

01. 10th September 
2018 

12 NGT, Principal Bench, New Delhi, (06 
Cases)NGT Western Zone, Pune(04 Cases),NGT 
Eastern Zone, Kolkata(01 Case), NGT Southern 
Zone, Chennai(01 Case) 

02. 11th September 
2018 

17 Supreme Court of India (01 Case), NGT, 
Principal Bench, New Delhi, (10 Cases), Delhi 
High Court (01 Case)NGT Western Zone, 
Pune(01Case), NGT Eastern Zone, 
Kolkata(01Case), NGT Southern Zone, 
Chennai(02 Cases), Bombay High Court(01 
Case) 

03. 12th September 
2018 

11 NGT, Principal Bench, New Delhi, (08 Cases 
NGT Eastern Zone, Kolkata(01 Case), NGT 
Southern Zone, Chennai(01 Case),Punjab & 
Haryana High Court(01 Case) 

04. 13th September 
2018 

14 Supreme Court of India (02 Cases),  NGT, 
Principal Bench, New Delhi, (07 Cases)NGT 
Central Zone, Bhopal(01 Case), NGT Eastern 
Zone, Kolkata(03 Cases), J&K(01 Case) 

05. 14th September 
2018 

17 Supreme Court of India (05 Cases), NGT, 
Principal Bench, New Delhi, (07 Cases)NGT 
Central Zone, Bhopal(02 Cases),NGT 
SouthernZone,Chennai(01Case), 
CAT,P.B,Delhi(01 Case) Bombay High Court(01 
Case) 

06. 17th September 
2018 

08 NGT, Principal Bench, New Delhi (03 Cases) 
Delhi High Court (01 case)NGT Western Zone, 
Pune(02 Cases), NGT Southern Zone,Chennai(01 
Case), CAT,P.B,Delhi(01 Case) 

07. 18th September 
2018 

07 NGT, Principal Bench, New Delhi ( 04 
Cases)NGT Central Zone, Bhopal(01 Case,)NGT 
Eastern Zone, Kolkata(01 Case)NGT Southern 
Zone,Chennai(01 Case), 

08. 19th September 
2018 

10 NGT, Principal Bench, New Delhi ( 07 
Cases),NGT Western Zone, Pune(02 Cases), NGT 
Western Zone, Kolkata(01Case) 

09. 20th September 
2018 

08 NGT, Principal Bench, New Delhi ( 05 Cases) 
NGT Western Zone, Pune(02 Cases), NGT 
Southern Zone, Chennai(01Case) 

10. 21st September            
2018 

 Holiday 



S 
No. 

Date  No. of 
cases  

Courts/Tribunal 

 Total   104  

 
 
 


